ONSERVA /ORY

Hi Friends,

I'd like to register my firm’s opinion in favor of increasing or eliminating caps on bond trades reported to
TRACE. We believe this would increase transparency and result in lower costs to our investor clients.
Thank you in advance for considering our position on the matter.

With kindest regards,

Jay
Jay Hutchins, MS, CFP®, AIFA®
NAPFA-Registered Financial Advisor
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